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March   16,   2020  
 
 
ADDENDUM   TO   ANNOUNCEMENT   ON   SUNDAY   MARCH   15,   2020  
 
 
Sunday,   March   15,   2020,   David   Grow   announced   that   the   church   board   held   a   formal  
interview   last   Friday,   March   13,   2020,   with   a   potential   pastoral   candidate…and   the   Holy  
Spirit   was   in   the   room!    The   Board   then   decided   to   extend   an   invite   to   the   candidate   to  
have   his   name   voted   on   by   the   church.    The   candidate   accepted   and   agreed   to   be   voted  
on.   That   voting   date   has   been   set   for   March   29,   2020.  
  
We   will   announce   this   date   of   voting   on   March   22,   2020   also.  
 
Additionally,   on   March   26,   2020,   we   will   have   a   Meet   and   Greet   in   the   sanctuary   and  
gym.    Due   to   limitations   regarding   the   Governmental   guidelines   there   will   be   multiple  
sessions.    More   details   will   be   announced.    Sign   ups   for   sessions   will   be   needed.    Call  
the   church   office   at   882-1660   or   register   yourself   on    Realm .  
 
March   29,   2020   –   Voting   Day!    Drive   up   voting   available.    Must   be   15   or   older   and   a  
member   of   Grandview   Nazarene   Church.  
  
Please   understand   that   this   voting   process   looks   different   due   to   the   Government  
restrictions   and   are   subject   to   change.    Stay   in   prayer   for   these   exciting   dates!  
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